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HSBC Kota Bahru: Phone Line Disruption
Dear Valued Customer,

Please be informed that our HSBC Kota Bahru branch’s phone line is currently down due
to a service disruption.

We are working with our provider to restore connectivity and we apologise for any
inconvenience caused.

Customer(s) may contact your relationship manager or our call centre at 1-300-88-1388
(within Malaysia) or 603-8321 5400 (from overseas) for assistance.

Additionally, we encourage you to use our HSBC Online Banking and Mobile Banking
application for services that are available on those channels.

Thank you,
HSBC Bank Malaysia
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